
Livonia Public Schools
Board of Education

Date: March 06, 2024 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Karen Bradford, President, Board of Education 
 
Re: MASB 2024 Spring Institute 
 
 
The Michigan Association of School Boards (MASB) hosts quarterly educational series referred 
to as “Institutes” for school board members throughout the state of Michigan. The MASB 2024 
Spring Institute takes place on April 19, 2024-April 20, 2024 in Lansing, Michigan. The MASB 
2024 Spring Institute provides Board members with comprehensive Board Member Certification 
(CBA) classes, workshops, and networking opportunities.

I would like to request to be placed on the Committee of the Whole agenda during the 
Committee of the Whole meeting of Monday, March 11, 2024 to discuss Board member 
participation in the MASB 2024 Spring Institute. 

 


